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SAWMPO Public Notice – November 9-30, 2015  

PUBLIC NOTICE & TRANSPORTATION OPEN HOUSE 
 

The Staunton-Augusta-Waynesboro Metropolitan Planning Organization (SAWMPO) hereby 
releases for public comment the Draft 2040 Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP).  The 
public is invited to review the Draft 2040 LRTP, and offer written comments by Monday, 
November 30, 2015, to the SAWMPO Administrator, 112 MacTanly Place, Staunton, VA 
24401, or via e-mail to bonnie@cspdc.org.  

OPEN HOUSE 

The public is invited to attend an informational open house on Tuesday, November 10, 2015, 
from 5:00-7:00 p.m., at the Fishersville Main Library, 1759 Jefferson Highway, Fishersville, 
VA 22939. The open house will display a list of projects that are proposed to receive funding 
over the next 25 years. MPO staff will be available to discuss the Draft 2040 LRTP Plan, 
answer questions, and receive comments from the public.  

PUBLIC REVIEW OF THE DOCUMENT 

Copies of the Draft 2040 LRTP may be reviewed at the following locations from November   
9 - 30, 2015, during respective business hours:  
• Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission (CSPDC), 112 MacTanly Place, 

Staunton, 
• Augusta County Government Center, 18 Government Center Lane, Verona, 
• Staunton City Manager’s Office, 116 W Beverley Street, Staunton,  
• Waynesboro City Manager’s Office, 503 W Main Street, Waynesboro. 

The Draft 2040 LRTP may also be accessed online at www.sawmpo.org, or call 540-885-5174 
for a digital copy.  
 
The Draft 2040 LRTP will also be available for review at the Open House on November 10th. 

REVIEW OF COMMENTS AND ADOPTION OF PLAN 

The SAWMPO Policy Board will hold a meeting on Wednesday, December 2, 2015, at 10:00 
a.m. at the CSPDC, 112 MacTanly Place, Staunton, to review all comments received, and 
adopt the 2040 LRTP.  The public is welcome to attend.  
  
The SAWMPO ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you have 
questions or concerns about your civil rights in regard to this project or if you need special 
assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, please contact the 
SAWMPO. Sign language or non-English language interpreters will be provided if needed 
and requested 14 days in advance of this meeting by calling 540-885-5174. 

 


